
 

 

 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 On Wednesday, April 10th, 2024, an essential Islamic celebration will occur, observed by over a 

billion Muslims worldwide. This celebration is called Eid-ul-Fitr, "The celebration of ending fast." 

It is one of the essential annual Islamic holidays.  

As with holidays in other faiths, this is a time of prayer, charity, celebration, family get-togethers, 

and gift-giving.  

Please excuse this student _______________________________________ as he/she plans to 

celebrate this religious holiday. If a test or an assignment is due that day, please grant them more 

time and coordinate with the student accordingly.  

If you have any concerns or questions, don't hesitate to contact East Plano Islamic Center or email 

me at imam@epicmasjid.org.  

Thank you. 

 

 

Imam Nadim Bashir 
Imam & Religious Leader of East Plano Islamic Center 
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